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Hello, 
 
 
On behalf of Zeta Sigma Chi Multicultural Sorority, Inc. at the University of Wisconsin-Parkside, I would 
like to thank you for your interest in contributing to the first Women’s Multicultural Leadership 
Conference. Our hope is that this conference will help to forward women from our community into a life of 
success in their personal and professional lives, but we cannot do this without your help!  
 
The WMLC will feature academic and community leaders from around the Kenosha and Racine area, who 
will present workshops to encourage and support women from all cultures in their personal and 
professional achievements. Workshops will include, but are not yet limited to, Cover Letters and Resumes, 
Paying for College, Human Trafficking, and so much more! To close this daylong event we will be booking 
a powerful keynote speaker to present during a dinner reception. 
 
To maximize our outreach and make this empowering conference available and accessible to all women, it 
will be free and open to the public. We hope to do this with the support of our University community in the 
understanding that the empowerment of our community’s women can only prove to benefit our community 
as a whole! 
 
Any level of contribution will help us greatly. We will also accept contributions in the form of gifts or gift 
certificates, which will be used in a raffle to raise money for the National Association of Multicultural 
Education (NAME). We will gladly print your company’s name on all promotional material, and we are 
planning a heavy press release campaign, so there is the great chance of drawing positive publicity to your 
organization!  
 
Contributing to the WMLC is easy! You can submit the enclosed form and contribution in the self-
addressed envelope. If you are interested in receiving more information, or would like to contribute 
merchandise, please do not hesitate to contact us! 
 
We truly appreciate any form of help that your business can provide us with.  
Thank you so much for your time and consideration!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Carly-Anne Ravnikar 
Community Service Chair 
Zeta Sigma Chi Multicultural Sorority, Inc. 
carlyanne.ravnikar@gmail.com 
262.456.1204 


